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Cholera Outbreak 
 

 

 

We regret the information which has reached us of the prevalence of Cholera, of a very virulent character, at Stratton 
St. Margaret.  Up to yesterday morning 8 deaths had taken place.  The Guardians of the Union, the parish officers, 
and the principal inhabitants, have all taken steps in their power to afford the means of endeavouring to arrest the 
disease, and their medical officer, Mr. John Gay, is in constant attendance.   
 
Devizes and Wiltshire Gazette, 7 September 1854 


